
HEAD START WANTS YOU!! 
JOIN US at a COMMUNITY MEETING to explore opening new programs 

HEAD START in Palm Beach County is wanting to expand their Early Head Start 
services by serving children from 6 weeks--3 years old in the GLADES!! 

We are interested in partnering with quality Family Child Care Home Providers 
and private--owned Child Care Centers, Non-Profit Agencies and School Sites. 

Please join us for an informational meeting at the 
PEPPI HEAD START OFFICE 

301 SW 8th Street 
Belle Glade, Florida 33430 

(561) 233-1600 
Wednesday, November 14, 2018 

10:00-11:00 a.m. 
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Refreshments will be served and Letters of Interest will be available 
to those interested in Partnering with Early Head Start. 

Please RSVP to the informational meeting by calling Noelia at 561-233-1640 
or stopping by the Head Start Office. 


